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Subject: RE: Consultation: Sofia and Dogger Bank Teeside A NMC Application.

The Scottish Fishermen’s Federation is pleased to respond to this application on behalf of the
400 plus fishing vessels in membership of its constituent associations; The Anglo Scottish
Fishermen’s Association, Fife Fishermen’s Association. Fishing Vessel Agents and Owners
Association, Mallaig & North West Fishermen’s Association, Orkney Fisheries Association,
Scottish Pelagic Fishermen’s Association, the Scottish White Fish Producer’s Association and
Shetland Fishermen’s Association.

This application for the Joint NMC for this project (now to be known separately as Sofia and DBT
A), seems clear that there will be no further impacts on fishing by this change, so the SFF will be
content with that change,

Best regards, Malcolm





